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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Bob Kingery

Email

bkingery@southem-energy.com

Docket

Docket No E-7 Sub 1155

Message

It is disappointing to see our Utilities Commission not expand this highly successful program. Particularly
challenging is is the fact that the. gas and electric utility who stopped this did it in a private setting with no
intervention from NCUC, the public staff or other parties. Expanding this financially proven program would
have allowed our company to hire another 6 people to service our builders. And if expanded they would build
better homes - that will use eleciricity for 50 plus years. Now NC ratepayers are going to get more electricity
demand and usage for 50 plus years and our utilities will make more money off of all of us. Clearly not what
our NCUC and public staff are tasked to do. Very disappointing. Thanks for the opportunity for feedback, Bob
Kingery Southern Energy Mana|gement 1 -919-815-5345 j
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